BALTIMORE POLICE DEPARTMENT

FREDERICK H. BEALEFELD, llI

SHEILA DIXON Police Commissioner
Mayor
March 19, 2009
TE): The Honorable President and Members
of the Baltimore City Council

Room 400 City Hall

Attn. Karen Randle
FROM: James H. Greén, eputy Legal Counsel

Baltimore Police Department
RE: City Council Bill No. 09-0289-Foreclosure Chattels-Notice of Disposition

The Baltimore Police Department (BPD) has reviewed City Council Bill
No. 09-0289-Foreclosure Chattels-Notice of Disposition. As the BPD does not
participate in the eviction process, it defers to the Law Department’s report of
March 13, 2009 and the other City agencies that are directly impacted by the
proposed legislation. The Baltimore City Sheriff’s Department is charged with
executing the writ and eviction responsibilities under the Code.

ee: Frederick H. Bealefeld III, Police Commissioner, BPD
Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Legislative Liaison
Sheryl Goldstein, MOCJ
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